
Date: 2025-07-26
First Name: Laura
Last Name: Woods
Title: N/A
Organization: Self
Address: 
City: Mineola
State: Texas
Zipcode: 
Phone: 

Affirm public info: I agree

Regarding: Congressional

Message:
I have been seeing a lot about the
attempted redistricting in my state
and I am ashamed. Especially, since
I have heard little to nothing about
the tragic flood and what is being
done to help the people. If you
can't win your elections with fair
distribution of districts, and have
to resort to making the district map
look like a toddler drew all over
it, then you might be doing
something wrong or obviously
unpopular with the constituents.
Anyone who looks at the map as it is
can tell the geographical gymnastics
that have been done to split the
people as you see fit to get your
votes. It is shameful! Texans should
be better than this political
trickery, but have been proven
otherwise. Have some respect for the
citizens of this state, and do what
is right.




